Santa Barbara County Public Works Department
Flood Control § Water Agency

MEMORANDUM
Td: The Honorable Board of Directors of the Sant Barbara County Water Agency
From: Scott D. McGolpin, Public Works Director  .\7 4
Date: October 21, 2014
Subject:  San Antonio Groundwater Basin Study, Item D-6 on the October 21, 2014 Agenda

Request Continuance:

The department requests that the Board continue item D-6 regarding the San Antonio Groundwater
Basin Study from the Board meeting of October 21, 2014 to the Board meeting of November 4, 2014 to
refine the scope of work with the United States Geological Survey for the proposed study.
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